
 

 

 

 

 

Thank You for Attending  

the 39th World Religions  

Conference 
 

 

September 22, 2019 

 

I am pleased to extend greetings to everyone attending the 39th World Religions 

Conference, hosted by the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at of Canada. 

 

As Canada’s premier, largest and longest-running multi-faith conference, this event 

brings community members and religious leaders together to discuss spirituality and 

to promote peace, understanding and tolerance for all.  

 

Vaughan is a multicultural city, committed to preserving and strengthening the 

relationship between Canada and the countries of origin of our country. By 

honouring our historical traditions, we help to ensure that our young people and 

future generations will continue to foster and celebrate our rich cultural heritage.  

 

As a city of choice, Vaughan promotes diversity, innovation and opportunity for all 

citizens. Our goal is to foster a vibrant community that is inclusive of everyone, and 

it is organizations like the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at of Canada that make a 

positive and lasting impact. Together, we can create a better future for everyone. 

 

Once again, please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and successful event. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.  

Mayor 


